M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 MATT McINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON
		KAREN BYRD
		Dr. MARIA BROWN
		JULIA PILE
		TROY FRYMAN
		MATT TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MR. BILL HOGAN, DIRECTOR OF INNOVATION

DATE:	AUGUST 3, 2020

RE:                 MATH TEACHER AT IGNITE


[bookmark: _GoBack]The administrative team is requesting that an additional math teacher be allocated for Ignite for the upcoming school year.  The cost for the teacher will be split between Kenton and Boone Counties.  The need for the teacher is due to the number of students in each college within the school.  This will allow us to stay within the constraints of the BCEA contract for the number of students per teacher.  

I recommend the Board approve this position for Ignite.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



